
 

Introduct

 

All welcome to be involved in influencing the future of SEND in Birmingham 

Birmingham City Council and the Parent Carer Forum invite you to an event for SEND parents and carers which 

will be held on 15th September between 10am and 2.30pm.  This will be at the Carrs Lane conference venue in 

central Birmingham and will look at how we shape the SEND service for families.  There will be two identical 

sessions running from 10am until 12 noon and 12.30pm until 2.30pm.  Please follow the link below to register for 

your preferred meeting time. 

This event will be an opportunity for Council officers, Health and Social Care colleagues and the Councillors to 

meet and consult with Parents and Carers to begin to shape the future and plan the way forward for the SEND 

services on offer in Birmingham.   

We do recognise that some people may not want or be able to meet in person, so we are also going to stream the 

event live so that everyone can be part of it.  Thank you to everyone who took part in the PCF survey which gave 

us a clear view of how you would like this event to be run.  Please see the link below to join the online meeting. 

There will be refreshments on the day, but regrettably we are not be able to offer childcare at the event.  Colleagues 

from SEND and Home to School Transport will attend and meet parents and carers individually. 

 

Next Steps – quick question 

In order to help kick off the conversation in September we would be grateful if you would answer the following 

question via this survey link: 

What are the top 5 things that the Council and Health Services could do to make a difference to you and 

your child? 

 

Meeting links – please click on the appropriate registration link below.  You can book either an ‘in 

person’ ticket or an online ticket: 

10.00am – 12.00pm meeting  

12.30pm – 2.30pm meeting 

 

Links to attend the meeting online: 

10.00am – 12.00pm meeting  

12.30pm – 2.30pm meeting 

 

 

SEND event for parents 
& carers – 15th September 2021    

 

 

If you have any questions that you would like aired on the 

day, please email Victor Roman before Friday 10th 

September. 

We look forward to meeting you; in the meantime, please 

contact Victor Roman if you have any questions or 

queries - Victor.Roman@birmingham.gov.uk 

https://carrslane.co.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/L95ZXVG
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/L95ZXVG
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/168555974457
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/168557274345
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_M2Q0ZTVlNDctNTE3NC00OWNmLThhMWMtNmEzYzkzOGZkMzEw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22699ace67-d2e4-4bcd-b303-d2bbe2b9bbf1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229935ad73-5722-47dc-898b-ddec1af3e2af%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MTY2Yjg0ZWYtMWFlMy00ZTlkLWE5M2UtMmJjNTBkNzM4ZDRj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22699ace67-d2e4-4bcd-b303-d2bbe2b9bbf1%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229935ad73-5722-47dc-898b-ddec1af3e2af%22%7d
mailto:Victor.Roman@birmingham.gov.uk

